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Subject: A Message from President Neufeldt
Date: Monday, October 9, 2023 at 5:23:45 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Office of the President
To: Eric Breier

I am deeply saddened by the horrific violence and devastating loss of life in Israel and
Gaza. My heart is with all those impacted overseas, as well as with those here at home
in our own Cal State San Marcos community fearing for the safety of their loved ones,
friends and colleagues.

If you or someone you know might need support, please know that we are here for you
and the following resources are available:

Cougar Care Network 
Office of Inclusive Excellence (including the Faculty Staff Associations) 
Student Health & Counseling Services 
Student Life Centers for Identity, Inclusion and Empowerment 
Employee Assistance Program

In this difficult moment, I thank you for all you do to support and care for one another
with compassion and kindness.

In Cougar Solidarity,

Ellen Neufeldt
President
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